From: Mark Nash

Sent: 31 July 2023 16:06
To: Planning Planning; David Fowler
Subject: 2023/2510/P (planning application) and 2023/2653/L (Listed Building Approval )

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear LBC Planning
We are writing to OBJECT to this planning application and listed building approval.

The current building at 1 Museum street is already extremely unsightly. There should be no addition to the number of
floors, rather the Council should discuss with the Georgian society and residents associations regarding a more
sympathetic design

sincerely

Mark Nash

and Sir Isaac Julien
flat D Guilford Court
51 Guilford Street
London WCIN 1ES

Ground Floor, Hutley Wharf

29 Branch Place, London N1 5PW
ISAACJULIEN.COM
FACEBOOK

INSTAGRAM
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